CAMPBELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
FIRST GRADE PARENT INFORMATION

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Campbell School will be posting their
First Grade Parent Orientation
Presentation on

Please make sure to check
Campbell School’s Website
starting at 6:00pm to get the links
and view the materials.
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/e’re looking forward to sharing our
school’s information with you!




